To Whom it May Concern:

I have had the pleasure of knowing Eric Majors since early 2014 when he began attending our weekly
Christian Men's Group, Micah 6.8 (MicahSix8.org). During the years of our acquaintance I have been
able to observe that Eric exhibits the primary elements of our ministry including Justice, Mercy and
Humility as he works within his family, our organization and in the community for the greater good.

I have observed that Eric is a family man with a great deal of valuable education and life experience
that he does share constructively. Eric conducts himself with integrity, compassion and caring. Eric is
a man of action who is willing to extend himself to help others and to take the time to look deeply into
matters, think of solutions to problems and take action.

I am pleased to recommend Eric and his work and I believe that he is one of the most capable and
authentic people that I've had the pleasure of knowing.

Speaking on behalf of Micah 6.8 and its membership, we wholeheartedly support Eric and his project
Great Way To Help (GreatWayToHelp.com) and encourage others to do the same. We believe that the
Great Way To Help project and its emphasis in using jobs and job creation as a means to uplift people
has the potential to do great good and overcome serious problems that face our youth and our society

today.

Sincerely,

e

Todd Leonard
Micah 6.8




